
November 13, 2012

The Honorable Jerry Abramson
c/o The Governor’s Office
700 Capitol Avenue, Suite 100
Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Lt. Governor-Elect Abramson:

I wanted to congratulate you on your recent election and welcome you into the ranks of Lieutenant 
Governors across the country.  It’s a unique office that’s different in every state, but offers tremendous 
potential and opportunity.  I hope you find it as rewarding as I have.

I also hope to be able to welcome you in person at one of the upcoming meetings of the National Lt. 
Governors’ Association. In the meantime, if I can be helpful to you in any way, please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch.

Again, congratulations!

Best regards,

Phil Scot


